




































Review of Environmental Factors 
Part 5 Assessment EP&A Act 1979 

• The proposed activity is not a 'controlled action' for the purposes of the
Commonwealth Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 and
referral to the Commonwealth Minister is not required.

The evaluation of 'not significant' determines that an environmental impact statement 
and/or species impact statement is not required. 

9. Determination
This Review of Environmental Factors has assessed the likely environmental impacts, in 
the context of Part 5 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, of a 
proposal by Shoal haven City Council for the Lake Conjola water main replacement. 

Shoalhaven City Council has considered the potential environmental effects of the proposal 
and the effectiveness and feasibility of measures for reducing or preventing detrimental 
effects. It is determined that: 
1. The proposed safeguards identified in the report shall be adopted and implemented.
2. It is unlikely that there will be any significant environmental impact as a result of the

proposed work and an Environmental Impact Statement is not required for the
proposed works.

3. The proposed activity is not likely to significantly affect threatened species,
populations or ecological communities, or their habitats and a Species Impact
Statement is not required.

4. No additional NSW or Commonwealth statutory approvals, licences, permits and
external consultations are required.
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